
м 

 

THE SILVER SPIRIT  
Barre Senior Center/Council on Aging                                                       Please note:     Our mailing address is:  
557 South Barre Road                                                                                                    40 West Street, Suite 433 
P-978-355-5004ðF-978-355-5012                                           Barre, Massachusetts  01005 
Eileen Clarkson, HS-BCP, CDP, MS, MPAðDirector 
Notary Public, MCOA Certified Director, ServSafe Certified  

Email-coa@townofbarre.comðFacebook-https://www.facebook.com/barre.coa/ 

February ~ 2019 

Volume 2, Issue 2 

Hours of Operation:  

Monday ïFriday 9:00ð3:00                               
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The Mission of the Barre Council on Aging: Identify the needs of elders in the community. Educate the community 
and enlist the support and participation of all citizens to meet the needs of elders. Design, advocate, and/or im-
plement services to fill these needs, or coordinate existing services. Cooperate with the Massachusetts Executive 
Office of Elder Affairs and the Central Massachusetts Agency on Aging and be cognizant of state and federal 
legislation and programs regarding elders.  

A note from the Director, 
Happy Valentineôs Day!  
We have started a Facebook page. Check it out and like us to see what is happing here at 
the center. https://www.facebook.com/barre.coa/ 
We have some great events coming in February be sure to check through the calendar and sign up for those 
events early as some have limited seating, make-up-make-overs, 3 special lunches, movies every third Thurs-
days. Be sure to lift your chair when you get up and try not to drag them across the floor. If you need help, 
please aské. 
There are some changes to Medicare Costsðthey increased Part A premiums and Part A deductible and co-
payments and increased Part Bôs deductible and premium. There is also some changes to the Open Enrollment 
Periods for your Medicare Advantage plan, it runs from 1/1 to 3/31. If you struggle with understanding Medicare, 
we booklets that can explain it or ask me.  
Donôt forget, if you struggle with paying your bills, SNAP benefits may be able to help supplement your food 
purchases. Stop by and I can get your application and documents submitted to DTA.  
Have a great month and stop by and join usé. 
Regards, 
Eileen, Director 
 

A special Thank-You to Dede Charlton 
and Bill Husted for their work on obtain-
ing a new AED. And A huge thank your 
Bill Husted and Ruth Bull and the Sen-
ior Buddies Group for their support in 
the purchase of new AED. Thank you, it 
is truly appreciated!!! 

Save-the-Date-on March 4th we will be having a 
breakfast starting at 9:00ð
reservations required and cost is 
$5.00 and includes: Eggs, bacon, 
sausage, blueberry French toast, 
home fries and pancakes.  Need a little extra 

help with food dur-
ing the month? Ap-
ply for SNAP bene-
fits...Stop by the 
office and apply, 
you may never know... 

Our Facebook 
page isð https://
www.facebook.co
m/barre.coa/ 
Like us. 

         Closed for Presidentsô Day on 18th  
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Please check out our Web - Site Page 
on the Townõs Web- Site. Our site 
is http://www.townofbarre.com then 
click on Services and scroll to 
Senior Services.  

COA Wish List:  A  individually 
wrapped candy, hats and mit-
tens (for kids), monetary dona-
tions are also welcome 

Representative Berth-

iaumeôs office hours will 

be held on February 

26th, 2019 from 11 to 

12.   

To all those Barre babies, HAPPY BIRTHDAY to you. Enjoy your 
day...Come to the Center and Celebrate with us on the last 
Thursday  of each month at 12:00 for cake. There are 14 of you 
over the age 80 and  9 over the age of 90. Congratulations!! 

Did you knowé.???...if someone would like 

to receive our newsletter through the 

mail? If so, please call or 

email us their address and I 

would be happy to mail them 

a copy.  

Information, Services and Resources  

Waivers provided by Massachusetts Rehabilitation Commission (MRC)  
The MRC Community Based Services department provides case management support to par-
ticipants in the waivers. Case Management support helps people to live in the community with 
services. The MRC waivers include: 
Acquired Brain Injury (ABI-N) Waiver 
The Acquired Brain Injury (ABI) Waiver program helps people who have been in a nursing 
home or a long term care hospital for at least 90 days. If people want to move back into the 
community with services, they could apply for the ABI-N waiver. The ABI-N Waiver provides 
supports for adults with an ABI who do not need 24-hour help and support. An acquired brain 
injury is any kind of a brain injury that happens after birth and isnôt inherited. People on the ABI
-N waiver live with family or in their own homes. 
Moving Forward Plan Community Living (MFP-CL) Waiver 
The Moving Forward Plan (MFP) Waiver program helps people who have been in a nursing 
home or a long term care hospital for at least 90 days. If people want to move back into the 
community with services, they could apply for the MFP-CL waiver. The MFP-CL Waiver pro-
vides supports for adults who donôt need quire 24-hour help and support. People on the MFP-
CL waiver live with family or in their own homes. 
Applications and more information for the ABI non-residential, the MFP community living, the 
ABI residential and the MFP residential waivers can be found on the Acquired Brain Injury 
(ABI) and Moving Forward Plan (MFP) Waivers page.  
Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) Waiver 
The TBI waiver helps people who have a traumatic brain injury and who want to live in the 
community. A traumatic brain injury happens when a personôs head is hurt by something on 
the outside of the personôs skull. To be eligible, people must be eligible to be in a nursing facili-
ty or chronic/rehabilitation hospital. Waiver services are set up to provide extra help. Waiver 
members can also use state services and the informal support of families and caregivers.  

Help WantedðAre you a home owner? Do you 
struggle with paying your prop-
erty taxes? We are looking for 
Senior Tax Work-Off folks...If 
you would like to have your 
taxes reduced, we could use 
your help here at the senior 
center. Apply at Town Adminis-
trator's Office today.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lending Library- You are en-
couraged to stop by the Sen-
ior Center to take advantage 
of our newly organized media 
room. We have many newer 
books & puzzles for you to 
enjoy. Please note: While we 
accept donations of books & 
puzzles, we kindly ask that 
books be in good condition & 
that puzzles are five hundred 
pieces or less with boxes in-
tact & no missing pieces. 

Happy Birthday to all 

those Hardwick Babies 

there are 6 over the age of 

80 for the month and there 

are 0 over 90 . Congratula-

tions!  Join us for Cake on 

the last Thursday of each 

 THE BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION PRO-
GRAM Can you help Ruggles Lane Elemen-
tary? Box Tops look like this and can be 
found on hundreds of General Mills product 
packages (I noted some common goods be-
low) and = $.10 for our school.  
This program steps in to fund field trips for 
students unable to attend with their class 
due to financial hardship. It is a great re-
source for our kids to continue learning and 
growing with their peers!  
Over 30 General Millõs Cereals including - 

Cheerios, Raisin Bran, Total, Wheaties, Kix, 
Lucky Charms & many more! Reynoldõs 
Brand - Parchment Paper, Slow Cooker Lin-
ers, Oven Bags, Baking Cups Hefty Brand ð 
Cups, Trash Bags Ziploc Brand ð Storage 
Bags, Twist n Loc Containers Lysol Brand 
Cleaners Fiber One and Nature Valley snack 
boxes Paper Mate Pens Hamburger Helper  

https://www.mass.gov/acquired-brain-injury-abi-and-moving-forward-plan-mfp-waivers
https://www.mass.gov/acquired-brain-injury-abi-and-moving-forward-plan-mfp-waivers
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Information, Services and Resources  

Report Elder AbuseñElder abuse includes physical, sexual, and emo-
tional abuse, caretaker neglect, financial exploitation, and self neglect.  
Elder Abuse Reports can be filed 24 hours a day either online or by 
phone to the Massachusetts Elder Abuse Hotline at (800) 922-
2275. Elder Protective Services can only investigate cases of abuse 
where the person is age 60 and over and lives in the community.-To re-
port abuse of a person with a disability under the age of 60, call the Dis-
abled Persons Protection Commission at (800) 426-9009.-To report 
abuse of a person by nursing home or hospital, call the Department 
of Public Health at (800) 462-5540. -Call 911 or local police if you 
have an emergency or life-threatening situation. 

Did you know é..?   Everyone should have 

received their new Medicare card by now! 
If you donôt have one, it could be the Social 
Security office did not have your current ad-
dress or it was thrown away accidentally be-
cause the envelope did not have Medicare 
information on it. 
No worries!  You can order your new card 
by calling Medicare at 1-800-633-4227, or 
set up an account at 
www.MyMedicare.gov 
to retrieve a copy of it.  
 (Once you receive the 
card, you can destroy 
the old one.) 
 
 

Food Pantry is open on the 
2nd Wednesday of each 
month at the Congregation-
al Church. Bring you li-
cense and a bill to show 
residence.  

SAVE-THE-DATEð-Wednesday, March 13th from 12.30 to 1.30.   Come meet Laura Darling, a representative of the 

Massachusetts Senior Medicare Patrol (MA SMP) Program on Wednesday, March 13, 2019 at 12:30 p.m. at the Barre Senior 
Center, 557 South Barre Rd., Barre, MA 01005, and participate in a discussion on how to prevent, detect, and report healthcare 
errors, fraud and abuse. We all can have an active role in protecting Medicare for ourselves and future generations.   
This free information workshop will provide you with the tools to become a more informed and en-
gaged health care consumer including information about the new Medicare cards with random num-
bers rather than Social Security numbers.     For more information and to reserve your seat please 
contact Eileen Clarkson, the director of the Barre Senior Center, at 978-355-5004 or at 
COA@townofBarre.com. If you cannot attend this workshop but have questions about your 
healthcare bills, Medicare Summary Notices, or other health insurance explanation of benefits 
statements, please call the MA SMP Program office at 800-892-0890. 

Jokes:  ²ƻǿΣ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ ōŀƎƎŀƎŜΦ 5ƻ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ǳƴƭƻŀŘ ƻƴ ƳŜΚ 

L ǿŀǎ ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ƛƴ [ƻƴŘƻƴ -- ǿƘŀǘ ŀ ǘƘǊƛƭƭΣ ȅŜŀƘΦ .ǳǘ L ǿŀǎƴϥǘ ǳǎŜŘ ǘƻ 
ǘƘŜƛǊ ƳƻƴŜȅΣ ǘƘƻǳƎƘΣ ϥŎŀǳǎŜ L ōƻǳƎƘǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŘŜŎŀŘŜƴǘ ōƻȄ ƻŦ ŎƘƻŎƻƭŀǘŜǎ -- 
ǘƘŜ ŎŀǎƘƛŜǊ ǎŀƛŘΣ ϥ¢Ƙŀǘϥƭƭ ōŜ мл ǇƻǳƴŘǎΦϥ LϥƳ ƭƛƪŜΣ ϥwǳō ƛǘ ƛƴΣ ǿƘȅ Řƻƴϥǘ ȅƻǳΚϥ 

aȅ ŘƻƎ ǳǎŜŘ ǘƻ ŎƘŀǎŜ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƻƴ ŀ ōƛƪŜ ŀ ƭƻǘΦ Lǘ Ǝƻǘ ǎƻ ōŀŘΣ Ŭƴŀƭƭȅ L ƘŀŘ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ 
Ƙƛǎ ōƛƪŜ ŀǿŀȅΦ 

{ƭŜŜǇ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴ ƻǇŜƴ ǿƛƴŘƻǿ ǘƻƴƛƎƘǘΗ  
мплл Ƴƻǎǉǳƛǘƻǎ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƘŀǘΦ пнл Ƴƻǎǉǳƛǘƻǎ ŎƻƳƳŜƴǘŜŘ ƻƴ ƛǘΦ нмл Ƴƻǎǉǳƛǘƻǎ 
ǎƘŀǊŜŘ ǘƘƛǎΦ  
hƴŜ Ƴƻǎǉǳƛǘƻ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘΦ нулл Ƴƻǎǉǳƛǘƻǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŀǧŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 
ŜǾŜƴǘΦ 
 
L ƳŀƴŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ ƭƻǎŜ Ƴȅ ǊƛƅŜ ǿƘŜƴ L ǿŀǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŀǊƳȅΦ L ƘŀŘ ǘƻ Ǉŀȅ Ϸурр ǘƻ ŎƻǾŜǊ 
ǘƘŜ ƭƻǎǎΦ  
LΩƳ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ǘƻ ǳƴŘŜǊǎǘŀƴŘ ǿƘȅ ŀ bŀǾȅ ŎŀǇǘŀƛƴ ŀƭǿŀȅǎ 
ƎƻŜǎ Řƻǿƴ ǿƛǘƘ Ƙƛǎ ǎƘƛǇΦ 

! ǿƛŦŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŀƛƴǎ ǘƻ ƘŜǊ ƘǳǎōŀƴŘΥ άWǳǎǘ ƭƻƻƪ ŀǘ ǘƘŀǘ Ŏƻǳπ
ǇƭŜ Řƻǿƴ ǘƘŜ ǊƻŀŘΣ Ƙƻǿ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ǘƘŜȅ ŀǊŜΦ IŜ ƪŜŜǇǎ ƘƻƭŘπ
ƛƴƎ ƘŜǊ ƘŀƴŘΣ ƪƛǎǎƛƴƎ ƘŜǊΣ ƘƻƭŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ŘƻƻǊ ŦƻǊ ƘŜǊΣ ǿƘȅ 
ŎŀƴΩǘ ȅƻǳ Řƻ ǘƘŜ ǎŀƳŜΚέ  
¢ƘŜ ƘǳǎōŀƴŘΥ ά!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƳŀŘΚ L ōŀǊŜƭȅ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ ǿƻƳŀƴΗέ 

Lƴ ŀ ōƻƻƳŜǊŀƴƎ ǎƘƻǇΥ ϦLϥŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ōǳȅ ŀ ƴŜǿ ōƻƻƳŜǊŀƴƎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜΦ !ƭǎƻΣ Ŏŀƴ ȅƻǳ 
ǘŜƭƭ ƳŜ Ƙƻǿ ǘƻ ǘƘǊƻǿ ǘƘŜ ƻƭŘ ƻƴŜ ŀǿŀȅΚϦ 

Do you struggle with food each month? Is your 
Gross income less than $2,023 for a family of 1 
or less than $2743 for a family of 2? Do you 
have medical expenses? You may qualify for 
SNAP benefits? I will now be able to enter your 
information in the DTA website and assist with 
having your application processed on the web-

site. Stop in and bring your 
paperwork with you. I can 
also assist with recerts. 
Doesnôt take long to do. 
Can you use extra money? 

https://www.mass.gov/report-elder-abuse
https://www.mass.gov/how-to/report-elder-abuse-online
http://www.mymedicare.gov/
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Come join us for coffee each 

morning  starting at  9.00 am  

A .50Â asked per cup.  

Council on Aging 
Board Meeting is 
the First Wednes-
day of every month, 
January 2nd, 2018. 
If you would like to 
become an associ-
ate member, letôs 
talk... We are al-
ways looking for 
members. If you 
are looking for 
something to do for 
a few hours a 
month, we want 
you! 

Join our Tai Chi group and 

learn the relaxing benefits of 

this strengthening and en-

durance technique. Every M-

W-F at 1:00. Cost is $5 for 3 

classes. Slow gentle exer-

cise, standing or sitting.  

First class is FREE!!  

Line Dancingð

join us on Mon-

dayôs from 11 to 

12. There is a do-

nation suggestion 

of $3.00 per class or $20.00 for 

9 classes. No class on the 21st 

join the Art group for your 

choice of medium, cost is 

$20.00 for 5 classes with sup-

plies included. Explore your ar-

tistic talent and see what you 

can do, you may 

be surprised.  

 

Join Sydney on Feb. 15th starting 
at 9:00 for some fun 
and have a make-up 
makeover. Sign-up at 
the desk and then stay 

for a special lunch by Mackenzie.  

50/50 Raffleðon February 14th 
the Senior Buddies Group will be 
drawing their 50/50 Raffle during 
Lunch. Tickets are 1 for $1.00 or 6 
tickets for $5.00.  

The movie will be on February 21st, 

starting at 12.30.  Serving treats and 

beverage. Join us for Lunch and stay 

for the movieé. 

Events at the Senior Center  

Try something relaxing... Senior 
Chair based Yoga at the Barre Sen-
ior Center on Tuesdays and Thurs-
days 9:00-10:00am $5.00 per class. 
Free class coupons available.  

February 20th Gardner Rehabilitation, Mary Charmchi 
will be in to discuss Hospital Discharge Planning. Your 
rights, the ins and outs of Rehab, and types of rehab. 
Lunch will be served to those in attendance, Sign-up 
required and Seating is limited.  

Join us, in January, in making this pretty quilt. 
New Year, New Hobby!!  This pattern is great 
for beginners and expert alike.  Starting Tues-
day, January 8th, 2019, 12:30-2:30, for 10 
weeks to make this quilt.  $30 covers all 10 
weeks, all instruction, and all the fun you can 
handle!!  Men are welcome to join us, too. 
Stop in to see the quilt on display at the Sen-
ior Center. For more information please con-

tact Debbie Steeves, 978-257-8102 

Fallon Senior Plan will be 
here on March 20th, from 
10 to 12. If you have ques-
tions about your coverage, 
stop by to talk with Brian 
about any issues or con-
cerns you may have. He is 
here to help you.  

NEW__Birthday  
BingoðStarting for Feb-
ruary, the first Monday of 
each month we will be 

having a Birthday Bingo with cake and prizes. 
Sponsored by Navicare.  

February 4th at 12.30.  

http://www.fchp.org/en/find-insurance/navicare.aspx
http://www.fchp.org/en/find-insurance/navicare.aspx
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W  I  R ? 
Reflexology is a non-medical therapy approach.  It is 
acupressure applied to points on the hands, feet, 
face, and ears.  It helps to release toxins from the 

body and improve circulation. 
Remember Reflexologistsô DonôtðDiagnose 
medical conditions-Treat medical conditions 
 Prescribe medications-Claim or promise to cure 
Perform Massage-Replace your primary care pro-
vider 

What are you waiting for? You deserve 
relief and relaxation-treat yourself! 

Every third Monday, starting appointments at 9:00. 
Call for a price list or stop by an pick one up.  

Join us for pinochle every Wednesday 
starting 1:00. This is a fun game and 
folks can help you learn it. Stop by to 
check it out. FREE 

Veronica will be here twice a month, 
on February 14th  and the 25th for 
Reflexology and pedi/manicures. Ap-
pointments are required and start at 
9:00 am and go until 2:30 pm and 
sign up at the desk. Come in and 
pamper yourself, 

Join us every Tuesday and Thursday for Bin-
go. Cards are $.50 each, limit of four (4) and 
on the last Tuesday 
of each month is a 
SPECIAL Bingo, 
with a card being 
$2.00-limit one (1) 

CLINICðon February 5th, the 

B/P Clinic will be from 9-11, 

stop by to have yours checked 

and be sure to have yours 

checked regularly. It could save 

your life. Sponsored by VNA 

Care.   

Council On Aging                       
Board Members 
Richard (Dick) Whippee~Chair--
2019 
Patricia (Pat) Kowal~Vice Chair--
2019 
Patricia (Pat) Sirois~Secretary--
2019 
Andrea Goodwin~2020 
Beverly (Bev) Brooks~2018   
Linda Payneð2020 
Gloria Castriotta-2018 
Bernice Miller-2020 
Stanley (Stan) Miknaitis-2021                                                              
Associate Board Members 
Diane Clark 
Dede Charlton 
Hardwick Council Members  
Gloria Judd 
Alice Paradis 
 
If you would like to join the 
board, please see the Director or 
call 978-355-5004 

 

Events at the Senior Center  

Do you enjoy crafts? Do 
you like to have conversa-
tions? Stop by on Fridays 
at 10:00 for our Crafts and 
Conversation group. Bring 
your craft item, crocheting, 
knitting, or other item and 
sit and enjoy some coffee 
and conversation while 
working on your craft.   

Computer LessonsðDo 
you what to know some-
thing about a computer, 
tablet, cell phone, or oth-
er device, stop by and see 
the director to learn 
about these electronic 
devices.  

This is for all levels of 
learning so please stop 
by and see what you can 
learn to do on your de-
vice, or even if you do 
not have one, you can 
learn on ours. Any 
timeðFREE 

Adults who are age 65 and 
older at yearôs end are 
eligible to receive this 
Circuit Breaker tax credit 
when their property taxes 
and half of their water/
sewer bills total more than 
10% of their income.  Or, if 
they rent an apartment 
(without a state or federal 
subsidy) they may get this 
tax credit if their rent is 
over 25% of their income.  

Join Jayne for a daily lunch and of course, des-

sert!, a two day notice, 

call 978-355-5027, is need-

ed to reserve your seat! 

Join us for a special lunch 

on February 14th of a Pas-

ta Bar, sign up is required 

by 11th and the cost is 

$2.50.  


